
Dear Mr. Tester,

As the new year begins, the staff of the International Price Program would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for providing price data that is used in our Import and Export Price 
Survey.

Your data allow us to produce the U.S. Import and Export Price Indexes, which measure the 
changes in the prices of goods and services imported into and exported from the United 
States.  As a principal federal economic indicator, the Import and Export Price Indexes 
provide critical information for determining the strength of our nation’s economy and the 
direction in which it is moving.   

For additional information about the International Price Program, visit our website 
www.bls.gov/mxp or call our information line at (202) 691-7101.

Sincerely, 

International Price Program
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